
The Parish Council needs your help! 

 

Due to increasing incidents of Dog fouling on 

the Cliff Top, Dewberry Hill and the Lily 

Ponds, we would like to submit a proposal to 

make these areas subject to Public Spaces Protection 

Orders. However, we need to record incidents over a two 

month period. If you come across dog mess please inform the 

Clerk to enable us to provide evidence of residents reporting 

the problem.  
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